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Dear Marc Thomas

Re: Congratulations

I am writing to congratulate you on the very strong outcomes achieved by your Key Stage 2
pupils in the recent 2023 National Curriculum Assessments. These reflect the commitment
from you and your staff to ensuring the best possible quality of education for pupils so that
they possess the skills and confidence to succeed. It is notable that your outcomes were
very significantly above national attainment. This also indicates your commitment to
excellence, but also the care and support you provide for your pupils, even during these
challenging times.

The outcomes demonstrate that all pupils can achieve when given really strong teaching,
care and support. They serve as something to be celebrated with your school community.

On behalf of Hackney Education thank you for your continuing leadership, your aspiration for
our pupils and dedication to their quality of education. | wish you, your staff team, your
governors and all your children every success for the coming year. Please pass on my
thanks and appreciation to your staff.

Yours sincerely,
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Paul Senior
Interim Director of Education and Inclusion

CC Chair of governors - Chair: Gill Brady
CC Jason Marantz, Assistant Director School Performance & Improvement
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